
Flourish Federation Governing Body Questionnaire 

 

Dear Parents /Carers, 
 

Thank you to those of you who responded to our recent questionnaire.  We received 
14 replies and the results are as follows:- 
 

1. My child(ren) is / are happy and feel safe in school.  

43% strongly agree  

58% agree 

 

2. My child(ren)s school communicates well with parents. 

50% strongly agree 

36% agree 

7% not sure 

7% disagree 

 

3. I am kept up to date with my child(ren)s progress. 

50% strongly agree 

42% agree 

7% not sure 

 

4. I feel able to approach the school(s) if I have any issues with my 

child(ren)s well being and / or progress. 

50% strongly agree 

42% agree 

7% not sure 

 

5. I know who the schools’ Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator 
(SENCO) is and how to contact them. 
43% strongly agree 
57% agree 

 
6.  I am aware of the different interventions that are available to support my 

child(ren). 
43% strongly agree 
43% agree 
14% not sure 

 
7. I am kept up to date with the interventions my child(ren) is / are 

receiving. 
43% strongly agree 
36% agree  
21% not sure 

 



We are encouraged that on the whole feedback is very positive but as is our role we 
will continue to monitor the SEN provision at both schools on a regular basis. If you 
have any questions or concerns regarding your child/ren’s support please contact 
your class teacher in the first instance. Should you need to contact the school 
SENCO Mrs Dilling is available on telephone number 01732 843667, e-mail 
senco@brookfieldinfant.kent.sch.uk or via either school office.  
  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Sue Delves / Fiona Batchelor - Governors (SEN) 

mailto:senco@brookfieldinfant.kent.sch.uk

